Our Redeemer Child Care Center
			Toddler 1 September Newsletter


We hope everyone had a great summer. How did September get here so quickly?! 
As the new school year begins, we would like to welcome Nancy, one of our new teachers, to the Toddler 1 room.   

With new COVID-19 regulations, there is limited counter space now, as we use it to clean the toys throughout the day.  Therefore, your child’s lunch box needs to be able to fit in the upper opening of his or her cubby.  Also, the backpack or bag needs to have a zipper.   Their rest things are put in them every day and they need to be zipped shut.  When your child is displaying any symptoms of COVID, we will call you to come pick up your child immediately.  Your child cannot return for 72 hours and must be symptom free.

Just a few notes:
Important dates to remember:
The center is closed Monday September 2th for Labor Day.

Our themes this month:  Teddy Bears, Apples, Autumn, and All About Me.  We will be reading various books about these themes.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please label everything belonging to your child, especially with the September transition.  We have duplicate cups, sheets, etc.  There is no refrigerator in any classroom so icepacks need to be in their lunchboxes.  Please provide sneakers for your child for the playground.  We go outside every morning and afternoon, weather permitting.  It’s still sunny so please continue to apply sunscreen to your child every morning.  We will apply it in the afternoon.  Remember to sign your child in and out every day, as well as completing the health screening form.  The book is located on the table in the hallway.  Please check your child’s folder often for art projects, notices, etc.  There is a file hanging in the hallway.

If you have any concerns or topics you would like to discuss with us, we can talk freely with you during nap time between 12:30 and 2:00   

We look forward to the new school year!

	
								Bonnie and Nancy

